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Oki! May this report find you all healthy, wealthy, and wise. The students at Big Sky are 

staying busy with their schooling. First graders just started their typing skills under the 

watchful eye of Mrs. A. The children in grades 3-8 started the practice test for the 

Smarter Balance testing later on in the school year. (April or May). We are also having 

fun becoming better mathematicians and scholars of literature. 

 

We must thank the individuals that come out to help with the education of our students. 

We all are grateful for your caring ways. 

 

May I close with a quote from Chief Crowfoot " What is life? It is the flash of a firefly in 

the night. It is the breath of a buffalo in the winter time. It is as the little shadow that runs 

across the grass and loses itself in the sunset". 

 

 

Be Safe! 

Dan Anderson 

 

 
 


